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Memorandum 

To: Whom It May Concern 

From: Julie Ramski, Director of Early Childhood Education 

Date: 01/01/2021 

Re: Our Lady of Humility School - License-exempt Status of Preschool 

The early childhood programs of the Catholic schools of the Archdiocese of Chicago 
serve children who are 3 and/or 4 years of age on or before September 1 of the current 
school year. These programs are license exempt as defined in “Facilities and Programs 
Exempt from Licensure”, IL DCFS Licensing Standards Part 377, Section 377.3 

  
The Archdiocese of Chicago operates the Catholic elementary schools, which include 
preschool programs, as a private elementary school system that provides religious 
education as part of the instructional program. These schools have oversight by the Office 
of Catholic Schools and are registered with and recognized by the Illinois State Board of 
Education (ISBE). 

 
The preschool program at Our Lady of Humility School, 10601 Wadsworth Rd., 
Beach Park, IL 60099 is a part of the elementary school and is under its administration. 
Our Lady of Humility School, RCDT#34049014X10, is on both the ISBE Registered 
and Recognized lists of Non-Public Schools. This can be verified, using the school’s 
RCDT #, by going to the following ISBE link https://www.isbe.net/nonpublicprograms  

 
Any questions or concerns can be directed to Julie Ramski at 312-534-3868 or 
jramski@archchicago.org  
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